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VES February/March 2025 Bluebird: Special Edition! 

Dear VES Families, 

Village School is pleased to introduce Mrs. Jessica Glover as our Interim Assistant Principal. She is 
well known to many families and staff in the Montgomery Township School District community 
having served as the K-4 Math/Science Supervisor for the past nine years. She is highly respected 
for her expertise as a motivating and collaborative instructional leader. Join us in wishing her 
success in her new role which begins on February 26th!  

An interim K-4 Math/Science Supervisor will be named soon. 

Ms. Susan Lacy, Principal 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 



A Special Message from Mrs. Glover 
Dear Village Elementary School Families, 

I am thrilled to introduce myself as your Interim Assistant Principal. While some of your may already 
know me as the Supervisor of Math and Science for kindergarten through fourth grade, I am excited 
to transition into this new role and work even closer with the students, staff, and families of Village 
Elementary School. 

I started my career in 2005, and after eleven years teaching at Lawrence Intermediate School, I 
have spent the last nine years here in Montgomery as the Supervisor of Math and Science. I have 
two children, a current third and sixth grader within the Hopewell Valley Regional School District. 

Throughout my time in Montgomery, I've enjoyed working with our district's youngest learners in the 
areas of math science, and I'm eager to continue this passion for education and student success 
with the Village community. I look forward to collaborating with Principal Lacy, the dedicated 
teachers and staff, and all of you to create a supportive and enriching learning environment for our 
students. I believe that strong communication and partnerships between home and school are 
essential for student growth, and I encourage you to reach out and introduce yourselves. 

If available, I hope to see you and your family at our district's upcoming Family Math Night on 
March 12th. Until then, I am genuinely excited about this opportunity and look forward to working 
with your students for the remainder of the school year. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jessica H. Glover 

jglover@mtsd.us 

Interim Assistant Principal 

Village Elementary School 

 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfvO0WL5fHML1PT6yBe81ByU2bReEoljX4f3Dhpzv8BQpTioA/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:jglover@mtsd.us


Congratulations and Best Wishes to Mrs. Camuto! 

The students and staff at VES are proud to celebrate Mrs. Camuto's 23 years of service to the 
Montgomery Township School District where she has been a Special Education Teacher, Special 
Services Supervisor and, most recently, VES Assistant Principal for the past six years. She is certain 
to be an amazing leader in the Manalapan-Englishtown School District where she will begin her role 
as principal on February 26th. We will miss her tremendously and thank her for her positive impact 
and the contributions she has made to our school community! 

 

 

 

 
  Communication Reminders 

We hope you have learned a lot from our teachers and your children about the learning, 
engagement, and community building that takes place in their classrooms. Our teachers are 
outstanding and look forward to continuing to work in partnership with you! Please remember that 
they are your first point of contact if you have any questions about teaching, learning, and anything 
else they are responsible for in their classrooms. They can direct you appropriately should additional 
information be needed. Outside of the classroom, Mrs. Glover and I (Ms. Lacy), our supervisors, and 
our office team are also here to help. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 School Spirit Days 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Important Dates 

MTSD District Calendar 2024-2025 

February 25: MES PTA-Sponsored Scholastic Book Fair Starts 

March 3 - March 7: Read Across America Week 

March 3: Band Concert 

March 4: Orchestra Concert 

March 5: 4th Grade Author Visit, Mrs. Gita Varadarajan 

March 7: Co-Curricular Group Pictures 

March 10 - March 14: Week of Inclusion 

March 12: Family Math Night 

March 14: MSPETA 80s Dance Party Fundraiser 

March 17: Irish Dance Assembly 

March 25 - March 28: Parent-Teacher Conferences, Early Dismissal 

March 31: Schools Closed for Students - Staff In-Service 

https://www.mtsd.k12.nj.us/currentCalendar
https://www.mtsd.k12.nj.us/domain/441
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfvO0WL5fHML1PT6yBe81ByU2bReEoljX4f3Dhpzv8BQpTioA/viewform
https://mtsdsepta.givebacks.com/store?limit=21&live=true

